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1. In attendance:      Margaret O’Grady (Chair) Michael Rose (Treasurer) and 7 Parishioners. 
2. Apologies for absence:  PCSO Julie, Z. Ramply, R. Patterson, P. O’Grady, H. Slater,  
      S Overton.     
3. Notice of Interest: None declared. 
4. The Minutes of the meeting held on 11th July 2016 were approved and signed. 
5. Matters arising from those minutes: 
      a.   Thanks were expressed to Dawn Greetham for undertaking the role of Parish Clerk.  Dawn  
 signed a Declaration of Acceptance of Office. 
      b. The pothole repair in Willingham Road which was missed has now been reported again for 
 repair. Ref: 101000153383. 
      c.   Community First Aid:  Nick Hargreaves has been booked to attend on 10th September and 
 the Parish has paid for this.  It is suggested that a contribution of £5 per person be made. 
      d. Highways (Steve Hudson) advised that “slurry seal” is scheduled between January and       
 March 2017.  
6.   Reports: 
      a. Police:  PCSO Julie was unable to attend but said that there are no incidents to report. 
      b.   Finance:  The balances of accounts were presented to the meeting. 
 Paid out:   Hargreaves First Aid                      £120                   11.8.16 
                             Heathers Property Services          £300                    11.8 .16                                           
   “   “             “                     £375                    2.9.16 
                             Ingham School    £20                      25.8.16 
      c.   Village Hall Report:  It was agreed that a meeting be scheduled to discuss the dissolution 
 of the existing Village Hall Committee.  Date to be confirmed.  
7.   Correspondence:  None received over the summer period that has not been dealt with. 
8.    Parish/District/county matters:   
       a. The Summer Fete made £258.50.  There is a suggestion that a donation of £26 be made to       
 the Village Hall to cover electricity used.  Thanks were expressed to all who made a  
 contribution.     
       b. A prize was donated for Young Scientist at Ingham school.  
       c. Pegasus Bridge Project - open meeting on 8th September.  Residents have been advised    
 by fliers which have been delivered to each house in the village.   
9.    Any other business:  The next meeting will be to discuss the budget for 2017/18. 
       Peri also said that street light no. 3 in Ridge View is out of order  The fault has been reported 
       but Highways will not repair it.  Peri expressed concern that the light it outside the house of an     
       elderly resident.  Margaret will ring Highways again and explain.  Peri also said that there has 
       been a report of a car entering and exiting Ridge View without any lights.  Margaret will     
       forward her concerns to PCSO Julie. 
       Dates for diary:    8th October - Vintage Tea 
                                    19th November - Pub night 
                                    3rd December - decorate the Christmas Tree 
                                    18th December - Carols by candlelight. 
 
       Concerns were expressed about the weeds at the sides of the roads in the village.   
       Margaret will ring the Council. 
 
10.  Date of next meeting:  3rd October 2016 
         
 
 
  
  
       
         


